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Olivia Sontag

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 12:37 PM
To: Olivia Sontag
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments

I understand...just trying to be helpful! 
 
Mike 
Michael Lisagor 
206-780-4201 
www.romancingthebuddha.com 
  
  
 

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments 
From: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Date: Fri, April 05, 2019 12:27 pm 
To: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com> 

Yes, we try to include a tentative hearing date with all of our notices of 
application, but when the dates change, we typically aren’t able to update the 
signs. The sign and the Notice of Application you received should provide 
information on how to view updates (if any) for these tentative dates. You can 
monitor the updates by going to the City website at bainbridgewa.gov and search 
'Project Hearing Schedule' to view any updates on the date/time of the hearing. 
We encourage people to do this for every hearing in the event that times or dates 
change. 
  
Thanks!  
  

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
  
  

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>  
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2019 12:08 PM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments 
  
Not sure if it matters but the signs at the property still prominently shows planning meeting in April. 
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Mike 
  
  

-------- Original Message -------- 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments 
From: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Date: Fri, April 05, 2019 8:28 am 
To: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com> 
Cc: Trude Lisagor <tjlisagor@gmail.com> 

Hi Mike, 
  
We are waiting on a few revisions but we anticipate a Planning 
Commission meeting on May 9 & 23 and then the Hearing Examiner on 
June 13.  
  
The report and recommendations will be posted to the website in the 
Planning Commission Agenda packet about a week before the Planning 
Commission meeting. 
  
Thanks! 
  

 
Olivia Sontag 
City Planner 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3760 (office) 206.780.0955 (fax) 
  
  

From: Michael Lisagor <mike@romancingthebuddha.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 13, 2019 9:11 AM 
To: Olivia Sontag <osontag@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Trude Lisagor <tjlisagor@gmail.com> 
Subject: RE: Winslow Hotel Project Public Comments 
  
Hi, Olivia - we were wondering: 
1. Do you still expect the City Hall meeting to happen the end of April (24?)? 
2. Will we get a chance to review the Planning department's evaluation, report, 
recommendations regarding the project? If so, when? 
Thank you! 
Mike 
Michael Lisagor 
206-780-4201 
www.romancingthebuddha.com 
  


